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The global maritime and offshore industry initiative 
“Be Cyber Aware At Sea” which was founded to raise 
awareness of the increasing maritime cyber threats 
to international shipping, ports and offshore 
operations, produced the short film to illustrate 
common threats related to online connectivity.The 6-
minute video looks at cyber security in the maritime 
industry and gives simple, clear non-technical advice 
for seafarers and shore-based colleagues on 
avoiding the most common cyber threats. 

Click here to view the video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DfEiMj7wAi4
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